Sasha Linker

Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 11:50 AM
To: CommaAsst
Subject: $30,000 Undisclosed Raise to Mrs. Kirk Uhler

EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Fair Political Practice Commissioners,

My name is Lisa Hitomi. | live in Placer County and a constituent of Placer County Board of
Supervisor Kirk Uhler. | have recently become aware of his failure to disclose a huge raise for
his wife. His attempt to hide this information from the public should not go unpunished. Please
uphold the intent of the Political Practices Act and censure or fine Supervisor Uhler for his blatant
attempt to circumvent the law.

Respectfully,

Lisa Hitomi
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